Dated: 8/17/17

To: Edgewater Broadcasting/Calvary Chapel Tucson
From: KVOA TV - Tucson

Subject: FM translator

Dear Sirs,

Upon review of our tower structure, as we have discussed,we have elected not to proceed with
placing your translator on our facility.

We wish you well.

Gary Kabrick
KVOA
Chief Engineer




